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I object to the establishment of this recycling facility as currently proposed. 

The proposed facility is planned to be too close to houses/homes/residential areas. 

This is not acceptable and will reduce the lifestyle and peace and quiet of residents nearby the facility. 

Traffic will be excessive, necessitating council or NSW government road refurbishment/extension. An additional 
issue will be the increase in the traffic on the Hume Highway. The area is already overwhelmed by trucks from 
Berrima Cement and the Marulan quarry. 

The facility will also be a health issue for nearby residents. This must not be allowed to happen. Plan ahead and 
avoid future problems. 

I have no objection to such a facility being created in the Southern Highlands just not where it is currently 
proposed. There is plenty of land away from residences - go find it. 
 

 




